
NOTICE TO BIDDERS

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP) FOR BANKING SERVICES

The Pasco County Mosquito Control District is soliciting proposals from qualified firms
to provide comprehensive banking services. This Request for Proposals (RFP) is issued
to identify and select a banking institution capable of delivering the required services
effectively  and  efficiently.  Factors  such as capability, experience, location, and the
ability to work within established time and  budget  constraints  will  be  used  in  the
selection process. Currently the District is requesting proposals for banking services from
any bank organized and  existing under the laws of  the State of Florida. Interested
Banking  Institutions  can  contact  the  Mosquito  Control  District  at
DEdwards@pascomosquito.org to  obtain  the  RFP  information.   Complete  proposal
packages are due by  1:00 PM EST on August 30, 2024, and must be submitted in
accordance with the RFP requirements.
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